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IMPORTANT DATES 
 
21st April – World Day of prayer for Vocations 
23rd April – St George 
25th April – St Mark 
1st May – St Joseph the Worker 
4th May – English Martyrs 
9th May – Ascension 
12th May - St Pancras (Martyr) 
13th May – Our Lady of Fatima 
19th May – Pentecost 
23rd May - Our Lord Jesus Christ, Eternal High Priest 
26th May – The Most Holy Trinity 
26th May – Most Holy Trinity 
 
 
School Dates 
 
Tuesday 23rd April – Year 4 Class Liturgy and own clothes for the Feast of St 
George 
Friday 26th April – Year 5 going to mass at English Martyrs 
Thursday 9th May - Feast of the Ascension.  
Friday 10th May – Year 2 going to mass at English Martyrs 
Friday 24th May – Year 4 going to mass at English Martyrs 
Tuesday 21st May – Year 5 going to Westminster Cathedral for the Caritas 
Ambassadors Mass. 
 
 
VALUES OF THE MONTH 
 
 
This term the chaplains will be giving out special certificates for children displaying 
the value each week. 
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CLASS SAINTS 
 
Reception – St Francis of Assisi 
Year 1 – St Patrick 
Year 2- St David 
Year 3 – St Andrew 
Year 4 – St George 
Year 5 – St Vincent De Paul 
Year 6 – St Martin de Porres 
 
 
CARITAS IN ACTION 
 
This year we will continue to use the new “Rooted in Love” programme created by 
Caritas Westminster.  This is a new project to support schools with their journey in 
Catholic Social Teaching.  The programme runs on a two-year rolling programme 
covering the following topics: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This term we will study the theme “Dignity of Workers” 
 
The Church has long been a supporter of the right of people to work. Work is more 
than simply being able to earn money. It is about being able to support oneself, and 
one’s family. It is about finding a role and place within society, finding fulfilment and 
a sense of purpose and worth. It is also about people being paid a just wage and 
having adequate facilities to do the work they are tasked with, which is why the 
Church supports both the Living Wage and Fair -Trade movements. 
This topic aims to introduce the children to the concept of having dignity in one’s 
work – what that means and how it should be maintained. It is important that the 
children understand being treated with dignity at one’s place of work should be a 



universal constant across all industries and sectors; there is no ‘minimum threshold’ 
of responsibility or wage that ‘entitles’ one to dignity at work.  
 

Creator God, 
you, who looked on everything that you had made and saw that it was very good, 
work now through us in our daily tasks, 
so that in your grace 
we may use our creative skills 
for the benefit of all 
and help build your Kingdom of justice and peace. Amen. 

Life-giving Spirit, 
give the joy of fulfilling work 
to everyone who wishes it. 
Let everyone face each new day 
with joy and expectation. 
Let my concern for those working with me, be a sign of your concern, 
God, Servant and Carer of all. 
Amen. 

The Caritas Ambassadors have been formally inaugurated by Sr Silvana and are 
busy working on their project to support the elderly in our local community. They 
have already led a school -wide project to make flowers for Mother’s Day for 
residents of a local care home and also made cards for Easter. 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PRAYER CYCLE 

During Easter we are asked to pray for these intentions:  

New Members of the Church; Vocations; The Right Use of the Media; the Church; 
Human Work.  

 

 

 



THE YEAR OF PRAYER 

In preparation for the 2025 Jubilee Year “Pilgrims of Hope”, 2024 has been 
designated a Year of Prayer by Pope Francis. He asks us all to join in a great 
“symphony” of prayer, “to renew our desire to be in the presence of the Lord, to 
listen to him and to adore him." 

 

 
Easter Gardens 
 
A big thank you to all those children who have already sent in Easter Gardens if they 
were set this special task over the holidays.  Here are some of the wonderful 
creations we have seen so far: (More photos to follow soon!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://cafod.org.uk/pray/jubilee-2025


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


